
                                                                                      
 

 
 
     

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

STOP PRESS 

 

 

Hello Members 

 

In our last Newsletter we mentioned the event for Saturday 1st July as a talk by 

Cherish Watton about the Women’s Land Army.   Unfortunately, due to 

circumstances Cherish has had to cancel – but she will be coming in November 

– so that’s good news 

 

More Good News though!    We have managed to secure another very 

interesting speaker who will be talking about THE LOST GARDENS OF 

EASTON LODGE.    

 

Gary is a volunteer at the Gardens of Easton Lodge and will give a fascinating 

story about Easton Lodge and the Countess of Warwick, known as Daisy, and 

the work she did in the Gardens 

 

Tickets will be on sale at the Village Shop very soon – so we look forward to 

seeing you on Saturday 1st July to this interesting evening with the usual 

FOSTAC Drinks and Nibbles 

 

Thanking you for your support 
 

 

FOSTAC 

Committee 
 

www.fostac.co.uk     Affiliated to Registered Charity No 249505 

 
PS  -  Don’t forget it is our Annual Meeting this Thursday 25th May at 7u.00pm in St Andrew’s Church 

– normal Drinks and Nibbles!!    

 

President 

Sir Roger Singleton, CBE. 
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